
Sexual Harassment and Abuse 

Sexual abuse in any form is unacceptable. 

A dedicated helpline is now open to support anyone who has been a victim of sexual abuse. 

The helpline is run by the NSPCC and will provide victims of abuse with the appropriate support, 

advice and onward action, including on contacting professionals or the police if they wish. The 

helpline will also provide support to parents and professionals too. 

Telephone 0800 136 663, or email help@nspcc.org.uk. 

More information can be found at  

https://dfemedia.blog.gov.uk/2021/04/01/everything-you-need-to-know-about-the-

governments-newly-launched-abuse-in-education-helpline/ 
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